From: Billy Jack Burns

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: EC Farms permit modification
Date: Monday, March 14, 2016 11:07:29 AM

I personally would like for EC farms to be granted their land application modification permit. It will not
only help them , but also helps local land owners .

Thanks

Billy Jack Burns

Sent from my iPhone
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